
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

19 February 2016 
 

 
 
Dr. Zélia Chueke 
Associate Prof. and Head of Graduate Studies 
Department of Music and Visual Arts 
Federal University of Paraná 
Curitiba 
Brazil 
 
 
Dear Dr. Chueke, 
 
Thank you again for your lecture, “Facing the Unknown: How Performers Prepare for 
Premieres of New Music,” which you presented at Mannes on Tuesday, 9 February. The 
question posed in your presentation is both significant and –until your work– 
underexplored. It was a pleasure for those of us in your audience to learn about your 
research in this important area. 
 
With best wishes for the continuation of your research, 
 
 

 
 
Dr. Lynne Rogers 
Edward Aldwell Professor of the Techniques of Music 
Mannes School of Music at The New School 
55 W. 13th St., New York, NY 10011 


